Dear [NAME],

The Marshall Center continuously seeks opportunities to improve the content and experience provided to participants, and alumni surveys provide short and long-term feedback on the impact of our programming from the perspective of our most important outcome: our Alumni! We invite you to complete our Alumni Survey, which can be accessed at [LINK]. Your contributions to this survey are important to us and your responses will be combined with those from fellow Alumni to help improve Marshall Center programs.

This survey is voluntary and will take only approximately 20 minutes of your time. When completing this survey, please reflect on your experience(s) at the Marshall Center, your professional experiences, and if there is any cause-and-effect between the two. Unless otherwise stated, choose only one response per answer. After completing all questions in a section, please use the "Next" button to continue. Upon finishing the last section, please use the "Submit" button at the bottom of the survey. If you have any questions regarding this survey, please contact the GCMC Alumni Department: mcalumni@marshallcenter.org.